
corresponding with other veterans Whitehose, Yukon
associations to advise of activities. Y1A 5L9
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The 50th Anniversary of the Alaska 
Highway will be celebrated in 1992. 
Many events are planned along the 
highway in British Columbia, the Yukon 
and Alaska. The Commanding Officer 
and members of "M" Division hereby 
invite members, veterans and their 
families to drop in while visiting 
our Division. The Yukon Division of the 
RCMP Veterans Association will be

Contact persons for the Yukon Veterans' 
Division will be:
Mr. Dennis Levy or Mr. Ron Pond 
Yukon Division,
RCMP Veterans Association 
Box 5192, Whitehorse, Yukon 
Y1A 5L9
Anyone seeking information regarding 
the planned events may correspond with:
Yukon Anniversaries Commission 
Bag 1992

Please ensure that GST 
(35c per each $5.00) is included 
when subscribing or renewing 

your subscription.
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